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Aldworth Parish Council 

 

Notes from the Inquorate Parish Council Planning Meeting 
 

Monday 9th August 2021 at 6.30pm at The Four Points Pub (Village Hall unavailable) 

 

 

 

Members Present: Cllr. Donna Roach, Cllr. Nick Williams 

 

Members Absent:  Cllr. Tim Chapman, Cllr. John Clark, Cllr. Kate Walters 

 

Officers Present:  Mrs Fenella Woods (Clerk & RFO) 

 

In Attendance:  0 Members of Public 

 

Meeting Start Time:  18.43pm 

Meeting End Time:  19:00pm 

 

 

Due to the meeting being inquorate, the minutes of the previous meetings will be approved at the 

next meeting in September. 

 

Due to the meeting being inquorate, any matters arising will be discussed at the next meeting in 

September. 

 

Planning Application Ref: 21/01821/HOUSE and 21/01894/LBC2 was reviewed by the two councillors 

present.  No objections were received.  All councillors had received a copy of the plans via email 

prior to the meeting and no other objections were emailed to the clerk.  Due to time constraints 

with the comments deadline, we will issue a Parish Observation Sheet stating no objections and this 

will be ratified at the meeting in September. 

 

Planning Application Ref: 21/01554/LBC2 was reviewed by the two councillors present.  No 

objections were received.  All councillors had received a copy of the plans via email prior to the 

meeting and no other objections were emailed to the clerk.  Due to time constraints with the 

comments deadline, we will issue a Parish Observation Sheet stating no objections and this will be 

ratified at the meeting in September. 

 

The decision on where to place the new dog waste bin on Ambury Road was postponed until the 

next meeting in September, or earlier if the bin arrives before then and this will be done via email. 

 

The two councillors present agreed to pay 50% of the cost of the clerk training in September 

(£22.50) and for the funds to be transferred to East Ilsley Parish Council via BACS.  After this meeting 

the clerk spoke to the Chairman on the phone who also agreed to this payment.  The decision will 

be ratified at the meeting in September. 
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The two councillors present were happy to allow the property in The Glebe to be let to residents in 

need who live outside the Parish.  Due to time constraints within the WBC Housing Department, it 

was agreed to inform them immediately of this decision and it will be ratified at the September 

meeting.  The clerk will call WBC Housing Department to inform them of the decision and to give 

them an overview of the area. 

 

These notes will be discussed ratified as part of the minutes for the meeting on 22nd September 2021. 

 

 

 

 
 


